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Date Description 

 9/21/2018 Initial draft version posted 

10/15/2018 Updated e-Pay section. 

10/16/2018 Final version posted 

10/20/2018 
V1.1 posted – removed box #3 and the word “Extension” from the form.  Re-
numbered boxes 4-7 to reflect deletion of box 3. 

1/15/2019 

V1.2 posted – minor static text changes throughout form.  If your MT IT voucher has 
already been approved, you do not need to resubmit your form for evaluation so 
long as you make the text updates without affecting your data or target placement.  
If you have any concerns that the changes may affect data placement on your form, 
you can check your form using the test template posted on SES or you may 
resubmit your form for a courtesy check at MTSubstituteForms@mt.gov  
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